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MAKING SURE THE SEAT CHECKS OUT

	

Caledon OPP and their auxiliarys officers hosted the latest in their series of child car seat clinics recently. Auxiliary Constable Shane

Atkinson was checking this seat to make sure it met with all the specifications. The next such clinic will be April 30, from 6:30 to

8:30 p.m. at the detachment station at 15924 Innis Lake Rd., by appointment only. For more information or to book an appointment,

call 905-857-3304 and ask for Rosalyn.Photo By Bill Rea
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